

VICE-PRESIDENTS:

MISS ANNIE GOODRICH (U.S.A.)

MLLE. D'HAUSSONVILLE (FRANCE)

MISS JEAN GUNN (CANADA)

MISS HAGIWARA (JAPAN)

MME. CELMIN (LATVIA) MLLE. CHAPTAL (FRANCE)

MRS. DRAPER (U.S.A.)

FLORENCE NIGHTINGALE INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION

PRESIDENT: DAME ALICIA LLOYD-STILL, D.B.E., R.R.C., S.R.N.

HON PRESIDENTS:

MRS. BEDFORD FENWICK, S.R.N. (GREAT BRITAIN) MISS ADELAIDE NUTTING (U.S.A.)

HON TREASURER: SIR ARTHUR STANLEY, G.B.E., C.B., M.V.O. MILE. HELLEMANS (BELGIUM)

SECRETARY: MISS OLIVE BAGGALLAY, S.R.N.

15. MANCHESTER SQUARE. LONDON, W. 1.

TELEPHONE: WELBECK 5375.

VICE-PRESIDENTS:

MISS MARGARET HUXLEY, M. A. (IRISH FREESTATE) DR. ALICE MASARYKOVA (CZECHOSLOVAKIA) MLLE, ODIER (INTERNATIONAL RED CROSS COMMITTEE) MISS VENNY SNELLMAN (FINLAND) MARCHESA DI TARGIANI GIUNTI (ITALY)

January 30th 1935

Miss Olive Monkhouse, Secretary, Bedford College for Women. Regent's Park, N.W.1.

Dear Miss Monkhouse,

I am enclosing copies of correspondence for your files.

Dr. Reichmann is this week in London, and I am sending him a copy of my letter to his address in Londone, and asking if I can see him.

Yours sincerely.

Olivi Baggallar Olive Baggallay, Secretary.

January 30th, 1935

Dean Goodrich University of Minnesota School of Nursing Medical Science Building, Minneapolis, U. S. A.

Dear Miss Goodrich,

I am writing on behalf of the Committee of Management of the Florence Nightingale International Foundation to invite you to give the address to the students at the Ceremony of the Presentation of Certificates at Bedford College for Women (University of London), to be held on Thursday, July 4th next.

As I expect you know, this will be the first presentation ceremony under the auspices of the new Foundation, and it would be a great honour to the Foundation to have your active participation in the event.

The meetings of the Grand Council of the Foundation will take place during that week, and we are hoping to have present many representatives of the National Florence Nightingale Memorial Committees from all parts of the world.

The Council of Hedford College are writing by the same post to support our invitation.

Yours sincerely,

President.

Copy for Bedford College.

January 30th 1935

Dr. L. Reichmann, Medical Director, Health Section, League of Nations, GENEVA.

Dear Sir,

The Florence Nightingale International Foundation will be holding its first ceremony of Presentation of Certificates to students at Bedford College for Women (University of London) on Thursday afternoon, July 4th next.

The students receiving their certificates will be nurses from various countries who have been attending the International Courses in Public Health and Hospital Administration arranged by the Foundation. They are carefully selected women who will be returning to take positions of responsibility in their own countries. For fourteen years, until August 1934, these International Courses were under the direction of the League of Red Cross Societies, and largely supported by them. The League have, however, with the co-operation of the International Council of Nurses, inaugurated an independent Foundation - the Florence Nightingale International Foundation, on whose behalf I now write.

We should be very pleased if you would attend the ceremony on July 4th next and give an address. We expect delegates from many of the European countries to be present as
well as some from across the Atlantic. There is nobody
who could be more suitable than yourself to address such a
gathering on the International Health question. I very
much hope that you will be able to accept.

Yours truly,